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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Summer term continues! 

I hope all the children enjoyed receiving their letters from the teachers this week, we really are missing those of you who 

aren’t able to be in school at the moment and again, it has been brilliant receiving some of your work this week through the 

school admin account (admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk).  

Here are some photos of some work sent this week: 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

We continue to provide care for our key worker children and a few other children here at school and while the weather has 

not been as kind to us this week they have been working hard. Here is a picture of some craft that the children in Reception 

and Year 1 made this week: 
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Welcome to Miss Shuff 
 

We would like to welcome Miss Shuff who joins our staff team as a Pastoral Support Worker. She has been in school this 

week getting to know the children who are in school and I know is very much looking forward to meeting everyone else. She 

will be working across all year groups in the school to support children and families.  

Welcome Miss Shuff! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Kings Worthy Bird Box Camera 
 

In 2017, we joined the Schools Bird Box Project and installed a camera with a 24/7 live video link inside a bird box in our 

grounds.  Every year so far, we’ve had a family of bluetits nest in our box and we’ve enjoyed watching some of the eggs 

hatch.   

This was the view inside our box on Thursday 30 April  - head to http://www.seenature.org.uk/schools/kings-worthy-primary
-school/  to have a look and see what you can spot now!  
Other schools are also live streaming and you can take a look at any of the cams on the See Nature site http://
www.seenature.org.uk/school-zone/school-streams/ (the green dot shows which are live). 
Our Grounds gallery also has photos of our visitors over the years. 
Thank you to the PTFA for funding both our box and our subscription to the See Nature site which has lots of information 

and weekly activities suitable for home as well as school.  

Class Video Calls 
 

Please look out for the letter sent today about video calls for each class next week! This will be a drop-in session for pupils to 

say hello to their teacher and their friends.  

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 
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